ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
CHANGE OF PHONE NUMBER FOR THE CLERK
Dear All

As of Monday 9th September 2019, the phone number for the Clerk will no longer be 01323 870212.

The new phone number will be 07936 904 743.

Please note that the postal address will be changing shortly too but due to a change of timescales I am not able to notify you of this yet.

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
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